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5 February 2020 

H&M’s nomination committee proposes that Karl-Johan 
Persson is elected as the new chairman of the board of 
H & M Hennes & Mauritz AB at the annual general 
meeting on 7 May 2020 
 

As communicated last week, Stefan Persson has announced that he will not stand for re-election 
as chairman of H&M at this spring’s annual general meeting. The nomination committee has 
unanimously decided to propose Karl-Johan Persson as new chairman of the board of H&M at the 
annual general meeting on 7 May 2020. In addition, the nomination committee will propose the re-
election of all the current AGM-elected board members apart from Stefan Persson. It is therefore 
proposed that Stina Bergfors, Anders Dahlvig, Danica Kragic Jensfelt, Lena Patriksson Keller, 
Christian Sievert, Erica Wiking Häger and Niklas Zennström are re-elected. 

The nomination committee’s other proposals will be presented in the notice of the annual general 
meeting 2020. 

 

Contact persons:  
Jan Andersson, member of H&M’s nomination committee 
Phone: +46 (0)76-139 55 00 

Liv Asarnoj, Head of Corporate Governance H&M Group  
Phone: +46 (0)70-796 5270 
Email: liv.asarnoj@hm.com 

 

 

 

H & M Hennes & Mauritz AB (publ) was founded in Sweden in 1947 and is quoted on Nasdaq Stockholm. H&M’s business idea is to offer 
fashion and quality at the best price in a sustainable way. In addition to H&M, the group includes the brands COS, Monki, Weekday, & Other 
Stories, H&M HOME and ARKET as well as Afound. The H&M group has 51 online markets and more than 5,000 stores in 74 markets 
including franchise markets. In 2019, net sales were SEK 233 billion. The number of employees amounts to approximately 179,000. For 
further information, visit hmgroup.com. 
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